Hawvuis YL Gives Back

Dear Harris Mill Families,

To help kick off the festive season, Harris Mill will be giving back to the
community by running our annual 5 Days of Giving Holiday Food Drive.
During the week of December 4th - December 8th classes will be
collecting non-perishable food items and warm winter socks for our
local food bank. On Friday December 8th students are invited to
wear fun, colourful, cozy socks to celebrate Harris Mill giving back to
our community.

Below you will find a list of items that are in need at our local food
bank this year. We are also looking for donations of reusable grocery
bags to help pack the donated food items.

Tost MNeeded Htems

Instant Coffee, Jams, Cookies, Kids Snacks,
Crackers, Juice, Oil
& Laundry Soap

Thank yow in advance for yows suppert with our 5 Days of, Giving,



